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Learn to Live 
Live to Learn 

 

 

          21st September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be taking Year 4 to the Deva Roman Experience Museum in Chester on Thursday 24th 
November. 
 
Children must wear warm own clothing with a school sweatshirt, strong comfortable shoes and 
have a rain coat. Please make sure your child has a packed lunch in a backpack with their name 
clearly marked – no glass bottles please. 
 
During the day we will be visiting the museum and in the afternoon will be given a tour of the city 
by a Roman Centurion.  
 
We will be back at Huntington Primary School for 3.15pm. 
 
Please complete the online consent form, which will be sent to parents tomorrow, by 21st October. 
 
The cost of this trip is £15.50, which includes the Roman Soldier Tour, Roman Workshop and 
coach. This will be made available to pay online from tomorrow. 
 
A goody bag is available to pre order, cost is £3.00.    
The goody bags contains: 

 Roman Activity Booklet 

 Deva Experience Pencil 

 Single Replica Roman Coin 

 Mini Pewter Roman Soldier Figure 

 
This is available to pre-order in the ‘Shop’ facility of School Money from tomorrow.  Please place 
orders by no later than Thursday 10th November. 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs. Nicholson, Mrs Osholaja & Miss Bunning 


